

3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay way, Yaba, Lagos. +23412918563,+2349057190953,+2348145027214

Newsletter

www.bloominggreensschool.com

Dear Parents.

We have successfully come to the end of the first half of the bloom term. It was eventful and full of achievements so much that we are immensely grateful to God.

FACILITIES

We are delighted to inform you that we have acquired an additional bus to reduce the number of children in each bus. This has also reduced the time the buses spend on the road. We will continue to strive to render unrivalled services to you.

PYJAMAS DAY

Children in Early Year Foundation Stage had their Pyjamas Day in grand style. They all came in their pyjamas and observed all routines around sleep. They brushed their teeth, listened to bed time stories, and slept; yes! I mean they slept. The whole essence was to reinforce the routines that must be observed before going to bed. It was indeed colourful, fun and educative.

KEY STAGES COFFEE MORNING:

The Coffee Morning for Key Stage parents was well attended. Our Guest Speaker was the popular radio presenter, Stephen with the PH. He gave a talk on Emotional Intelligence which bothered around the family and school. Parents in attendance will attest to the fact that it was worth the time. The Key Stage Coordinators also gave powerful presentations on the academic expectations for Key Stage classes this bloom term.

It is noteworthy to mention here that the Coffee Morning for EYFS which was earlier rescheduled for Saturday 9th March and similarly the Parents' Conference on Saturday, 23rd February 2019 will again be rescheduled and the dates communicated to you due to the changes in the country's general elections date.

GENERAL ELECTIONS BREAK

We will observe the two breaks as recommended by the State Ministry of Education as a result of the general elections. The first break is Friday 22nd to resume on Monday 25th February 2019. The second break will be Friday 8th March to resume on Monday 11th of March 2019. These holidays affect the Crèche and Bloomers classes.



Mr Fadare Adegboyega Deputy Head of School

Word of the Week 'Obedience'

Colour of the week

Pink





LITERACY WEEK

MARCH 4-8, 2019



WORLD BOOK DAY



3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay way, Yaba, Lagos. +23412918563,+2349057190953,+2348145027214

Newsletter

www.bloominggreensschool.com

WE HAVE DONE IT AGAIN!

We are still basking in the euphoria of our outstanding performance in the National Maths Competition when we were thrown into another round of ecstasy! Six children selected from Years 3, 4 and 5 represented the school at the AISEN's Public Speaking Competition on Saturday 2nd February 2019. Your great school came third among all international schools in Nigeria that participated. What other confirmation is required to establish the fact that we build the total child? This is just the beginning!

SPORTS FESTIVAL

All is set for our maiden edition of Sports Festival. We have procured new vests and shorts for this purpose. The children are working so hard to make you and their houses proud. Please give them the required moral support. We also request that the payment of N5000 for this event be made without further delay. We appreciate you all.

GHANA TRIP

Only a few slots are left for this trip. You can grab one of the remaining slots by speaking with the school to register your interest. Deadline for payment is Monday 12th March 2019. The trip will take place in August 2019 after the Summer School. You can't afford to miss out.

NEW STAFF

Miss Adekunbi Adebola is no longer in the employment of the school as she has moved in pursuance of her career goals. Miss Modupeola-Óluwa Kumapayi has been employed to replace her at the front desk. Similarly, we have added Miss Stella Nworgu to our staff strength. She is working in the second arm of the Bloomers Class. Miss Loveth Ezenwa has also joined our team. She doubles as a Care-giver and an Attendant on one of our buses.

Thank you.

Adegboyega Fadare

Deputy Head of School

